

TERM 2 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 2
JUNE 2023



FROM THE ASSISTANT CHAPLAIN

In the book of Corinthians, Paul speaks to his brothers and sisters of Corinth of being part of the body of Christ, many parts, one body. As he lists these different roles of being teachers, healers, helpers, and speakers, Paul continues to encourage the Corinthians to use these diverse abilities and gifts, all of which we have graciously been given by God, all for God's glory. Here at Thomas Hassall, the motto on our school crest is 'A More Excellent Way'. We as a school body strive to do what we do all for God's glory, the most excellent way.

This week, it's been a joy seeing what's been happening around the grounds of Junior School. The last few weeks, I launched a new initiative with Mrs Wheeler for our Year 6 leaders called Student Voice. It has been wonderful seeing, not just our Year 6 students but also our younger students being bold and courageous in thinking about new ways and ideas of making change within our school community to make it a better place! Already, I have been so impressed by their enthusiasm and innovative ideas that I believe will soon have a positive impact here at Thomas Hassall. What an encouraging way to be using our diverse gifts and abilities, all for God's glory.

Miss Georgia Beikoff Assistant Chaplain